
 

1/27/2014 

Re: HB 260 

 

Dear Rep. Isaacson, 

HB 260 is needed to help both the dealers and customers on upfront costs to have units moved to the 

dealerships and on to drop points in Alaska for customers to pick them up. To clear up this regulation on 

the need for a CDL and having to follow all of the DOT regulations with units in the 10,000 to 14,000 

GVW range. At this point they are not being used as a commercial vehicle. 

 

Randy Wandler 

Equipment Manager 

Conam Construction Co. 

Ford Warranty Dealer 

Prudhoe Bay, AK. 

 

 


